
 

              September 28, 2025 

Pastor Joel Dingeldein 
PastorJoel@calvarybap.org 
814.350.9050 
  
445 Conewango Avenue  
Warren, PA 16365 
814.723.1630 
secretary@calvarybap.org 
www.calvarybap.org 

Welcome 
We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. 
  
We exist to love God through worship  
and love people through fellowship, 
discipleship, ministry, and witnessing!  
 

  This Week’s  
Opportunities 

  
Today, 9/28: 

8:15AM – Prayer 
8:45AM - Sunday School 
10:00AM - Worship Ser. 
6:00PM - Youth Group 

  
Tuesday, 9/30: 

6:30PM – Disc. Bible St. 
  

Wednesday, 10/1: 
6:30PM - Life Groups 

  
Thursday, 10/2: 

9:30AM - Men’s Bible St. 
7:30PM - Prayer   
  

Saturday, 10/3: 
7:00AM – Deacon Meeting 
 

Next Sunday, 10/5: 
8:15AM – Prayer 
8:45AM - Sunday School 
10:00AM - Worship Ser. 
6:00PM - Youth Group 

Your Church Deacons: 
  
Corey Bailey*, Larry 
Anderson, Gabe Magill 
  
Please feel free to contact 
your deacon if you have any 
concerns or needs they can 
help with. 
 
 *Deacon of the Week. 

Next Week’s Helpers: 
  

Nursery:  Loraine Smith & 
Liza Donovall 

  
Greeter:  John & Grace 

Backstrom 
  

Coffee Bar Snacks:  Jen 
Gossard 

Today’s Service 
   
 Prelude 
 Welcome & 

Announcements 
Missions Moment 
 Corporate Prayer 
 Call to Worship   

Colossians 3:14-17 
 “Come Behold the 

Wonderous Mystery” 
 “His Mercy is More” 
 "Great is Thy 

Faithfulness" 
 Worship Through 

Giving   
Children to Children’s Church 

 Pastoral Prayer 
 Message: “Gifts in 

Humility”  Gabe Magill 
 “Beneath the Cross” 
 Benediction  
 
Hymnals are available on 
the table in the back of the 
sanctuary. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Children’s Ministries: 
  

Sunday School - Children ages K-6th grade are invited to join Peggy 
each week for Sunday School.  The fun begins at 8:45AM in room 11. 
  
Nursery - Children ages birth - 5 are welcome.  Today’s Nursery 
Caregivers are Peggy Chapman & Liza Donovall.  (Entrance is located 
by the ladies’ restroom.) 
  
Children’s Church -   Lori and her friends are back!  Children ages K - 
5th grade are welcome to join Lori and her friends each week for 
Children’s Church upstairs behind the balcony. 
  
Parents - Please remember to pick up your children in their room 
immediately following the service. 
  
Needed:  Lori needs some teachers for Children’s Church.  If you are 
interested, please talk with her to see what is involved.  Clearances are 
required and the church office can assist you with getting them at no 
cost. 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Quarterly Business Meeting/Annual Election:  Sunday, 
October 19 at 6:00PM.  Join us as we hear from the various 
boards and committees of Calvary and vote on positions for 
the 2026 fiscal year. 
 
Men’s Breakfast:  Saturday, October 18 at 8:00AM. 

Gifts in Humility 
1 Corinthians 14:26-40 

Gabe Magill 
 
 

Big Idea: The gifts are most effective at building up the 
church when exercised in humble submission to one another. 
 
In using our gifts, there are several ways Paul calls the church to 
practice humble submission: 
 

1. Submitting to others’ gifts. (v. 26-33)   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. Submitting to God-ordained authorities and roles. (v. 33b-
35) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Submitting to the inspired Word. (v.36-40)  
  


